
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We wish you heartfelt good wishes during this 
holiday season!  Enjoy this time with family and 
friends and take time to reflect on how fortunate we 
each are in our own lives! 
  
We look forward to 2013 and all the good that will be 
done throughout the year with the support of our 
friends and family! 
  
Thank you to each of you for making this world a little 
better with your actions! 
  
Angela Grussing 



Santa Suits 
  
The Santa suits we donated to Mayan Families have been well 
used over the past few weeks!  Here are just a couple of 
pictures of children receiving gifts. 
  

   

  



 
End of Year Giving 
  
 As you make your end of the year donations, please consider 
Nuestros Niños.  We hope that it is clear that we take the 
stewardship of all donations very seriously - and use the 
money as our mission statement describes: 
  
"To provide service and monetary assistance to children & their 
families in Guatemala with the purpose of aiding in their 
survival and the enrichment of their lives. This may include, but 
not limited to: 
• School Sponsorships; 
• Construction Projects (homes, roofs, schools); 
• ONIL Stoves/Water Filtration Systems; 
• Chicken Sponsorships; 
• Food Basket Sponsorships; 
• Microloans; 
• Learning Materials & Physical Fitness Materials/Activities; 
• Medical Help" 
No Board Member is compensated for their work, and our 
administrative costs are less than 1% each year...so you can 
be assured your money is going toward helping 
others.  Donations are tax deductible as allowed by the law as 
we are a registered 501(c)3 charity.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Angela Grussing. To make a donation, checks 
can be sent to Nuestros Niños Charity, P.O. Box 30656, 
Knoxville, TN 37930.  Or donations may be made at 
our website via PayPal. 
  
Nuestros Niños appreciates any monetary donations! 
  



	
  


